**Subject: Urgent Appeal Against Non-CODA Dental Hygiene Programs in South Carolina**

Dear Governor McMaster,

I am writing to express the strong opposition of the Registered Dental Hygienists of South Carolina to the Alabama Dental Hygiene Program (ADHP) or any similar program that does not meet the rigorous standards set by the Commission on Dental Accreditation (CODA). These non-CODA programs undermine the quality and safety of dental care in our state, posing a significant risk to public health.

Our commitment to the highest standards of dental hygiene education and practice has been unwavering, and we believe it is essential to uphold these standards to protect the well-being of South Carolinians. We urge you to reject any measures that would allow the implementation of non-CODA programs in our state.

Please let our collective voice be heard and take a stand for the continued excellence of dental care in South Carolina.

Thank you for your attention to this critical matter.

Sincerely,  
[Your Name]  
Registered Dental Hygienist  
[Your Contact Information]
